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Scan the QR code

or click here to
sign up for our

Weekly
Wednesday

Update.

WEEKLY WEDNESDAY UPDATE
The Weekly Wednesday Update is our newsletter which we email every
Wednesday with oral health, health and policy updates from around the
state and nationally.

To view past issues click here.
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OHK Interviews with Local TV
Station
Last week Oral Health Kansas’ Executive Director was
interviewed on a local TV morning news show - Fox
43 AM News Live. She shared details about the
Medicaid dental benefits available for adults and

http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=ygaglqdab&p=oi&m=1103281455320&sit=f4dbqr4eb&f=4edc736e-55ca-4965-978f-ea42c2a90012
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=ygaglqdab&p=oi&m=1103281455320&sit=f4dbqr4eb&f=4edc736e-55ca-4965-978f-ea42c2a90012
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=ygaglqdab&p=oi&m=1103281455320&sit=f4dbqr4eb&f=4edc736e-55ca-4965-978f-ea42c2a90012
https://oralhealthkansas.org/WWU-past.html
https://www.ksnt.com/fox-43/oral-health-kansas-aims-to-improve-your-dental-care/
https://www.ksnt.com/fox-43/oral-health-kansas-aims-to-improve-your-dental-care/
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some of the resources Oral Health Kansas has available for consumers. It was a great
opportunity to get the word out about the benefits and how Oral Health Kansas is helping
consumers understand how to access them. Thanks to Fox 43 AM News Live and Dane Kroll
for sharing this news!

Physician Assistant Students Learn
about Oral Health
Over the last two years, Oral Health Kansas has collaborated
with the 100 Million Mouths Campaign, through the Center for
Integration of Primary Care and Oral Health. CIPCOH is a joint
endeavor of Harvard University Schools of Medicine and

Dental Medicine, the Harvard Medical School Center for Primary Care, and the University of
Massachusetts Medical School’s Department of Family Medicine and Community Health, in
partnership with MCPHS University (formerly the Massachusetts College of Pharmacy and
Health Sciences), and Stony Brook University to assist medical schools in Kansas in
incorporating oral health education into their curricula. In recent weeks, Kathy Hunt, RDH, our
Dental Program Director, along with Dr. Taylor Pratt, DMD, Director of Dental Services at
Konza Prairie Community Health Center, and Dr. Charles Abbick, DDS, Executive Director of
Dental Services at Salina Family Healthcare Center, spearheaded the 2nd Annual Oral Health
Day event for the Physician Assistant Program at Kansas State University in Manhattan.

During this event, physician assistant students learned about oral health topics spanning the
entire lifespan, gained practical experience in applying fluoride varnish, and observed the
administration of local anesthesia in the oral cavity. One of our objectives is to enhance the
students’ awareness of the pivotal role oral health plays in overall well-being and bolster their
confidence in applying this knowledge throughout their professional journey. The other
objective is to incorporate this oral health training program into the curriculum at the K-State
Physician Assistant Program. Given the interest at K-State and the physician assistant
students, along with the eager participation of local dentists, it is clear we are well on our way
to creating a sustainable way to ensure future physician assistants in Kansas are prepared to
incorporate oral health in their practices.

You can learn more about the 100 Million Mouths Campaign and medical dental integration
on our website.

https://cipcoh.hsdm.harvard.edu/one-hundred-million-mouths-campaign
https://www.oralhealthkansas.org/MedicalDentalIntegration.html
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National Diabetes Month
November is National Diabetes Month! According to the Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention if you have diabetes, taking
care of your oral health is critical to keeping you healthy! White
blood cells are your body’s main way to fight infections that can
occur in the mouth. If the sugar level is high in your blood, it’s

high in your saliva too. Learn more on their website about diabetes and oral health. Oral
Health Kansas has a short Tip and Trick on what you can look for in your mouth and how to
keep your mouth healthy if you have diabetes.

Virtual Convening about Medicaid and
the Childrenâ€™s Health Insurance
Program in Kansas
The Kansas Health Institute (KHI) in collaboration with the
Kansas Legislative Research Department will hold a virtual Pop

Up convening about Medicaid and the Children’s Health Insurance Program. The event will be
December 7 from 1:30pm - 2:30pm and will provide an overview of Medicaid and CHIP,
analysis of recent trends, policy changes in Kansas and general information about covered
services and populations. KHI is offering continuing education credits for the following
professionals - physicians, APRNs, RNs and social workers. Other participants may request a
certificate of attendance. Instructions to receive credit or a certificate will be provided at the
event. Register here

Attend a Community Conversation
about KanCare Expansion
United Methodist Health Ministry Fund (UMHMF) and Thrive
Kansas want to invite you to a conversation on the future of rural
health and KanCare expansion, with community conversations
taking place across the state. Each meeting will include

roundtable discussions on the changing health care landscape and what expansion would

https://www.cdc.gov/diabetes/managing/diabetes-oral-health.html
https://www.oralhealthkansas.org/Tips%20And%20Tricks/TT-Diabetes-English.pdf
http://link.mta4.shspma.com/ls/click?upn=AMQ3fUWmKE7bFTEtKaOi2wivRqRJI5-2BTcXdh5PKJ6Y7-2FUu0odfuPwnrWIxMlobWu2cpWmUfLq-2BskdtWlUk5P-2FEVkgAaofcco-2FPE8jdSkP1-2FOc2QqKezRAfzossoT5KU2LwARxftv2QN3rG90LfLDFEkkygJimvhZTuZTisCqaGxaMziDRDM5XnQgcIrzLyoubLopW-2BBqUG5AwSegCF09783QOxC2QLK9ucAqjbsWnbVL0KgQ2gNGDB-2FH3CxDAdIwQJxNbVaYE1-2Bdx1tLXCeQhn-2FFebHSJkl-2F7yJx7nFfyMgIB8yPbLiGVHD9XzacoZjAO0OmicJOHd-2BzXXdrlyXRr02u9CtzfSCfxrYmH4j7-2FcE-3DWeOJ_SPvSfrhUo-2FVLrjBW8Axml6OV5Ho1GLzOYnMO7FWzPqpkAVYLugQi58jrP1x3bbScuAP40qcUdZLw1odkXtXJQUJo7Z8GmKlS0DiVqALU-2BxM21uXodRYUjUsbbqCpOCBry-2FnKA7eM26-2FkenB5IfvC1xjtndBCs1RsKASaJfsJ1Yy-2FFnfZa5elVm2VUlj43RFREiNucHPzqrx-2FdQz7OXB1OsxgSLydrSynTCaA8Sb2zgUY9-2F5CKJAmR9N13BOht-2FWplMaoplRHwGF9jJBmFxwY3z-2BzGUPYcD7mUXGEMFki9MyH5gWE4BeBhagHilc20MnYe25CBSlUmozdMfbyoFR7C2iG-2FhaZ9d3WtiCCsof8-2FXZdgk-2FqmQvwZWqlBa2mvq4AMvAT9Ams7AZlqcxF6m016Ph9bv-2B7GHkxesR8D3t-2BDpzAPTXxuQwLYnKL6B3w3-2F4iojmaq-2BXncKHA2GeZl7bmxQ-3D-3D
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mean to your local community, and connect residents with resources and programs available
now. Register here.

Upcoming Events
Course: An Introduction to Value-Based Care in Oral
Health: Moving from Volume to Value, 1 CE. Click here for
the course information.
Self paced courses: Providing Oral Health Care to Autistic
Individuals and Caring for Individuals with Disabilities:
Practical Considerations for Dental Providers.

Webinar: Pediatric Dentistry: A House of Mirrors, December 6, 5:00PM CST. 1 Hour CDE
Credit. Register here.
Webinar: Community Engagement & Cross-Sector Collaboration Learning Community
Registration, December 13. Click here: bit.ly/3L2Yz11 
Save the date! 2024 Conference on Oral Health will be Friday, November 8.

Congratulations to Dr. Mark Herzog for completing
eight years on the Kansas Dental Board, including
serving as the President for the past few years. Dr.
Herzog is a former Oral Health Kansas Board member
and was in our first Dental Champions class in 2004.

He is a leader in our state, and we are proud of his service.

Sugary Drink Display
We have Adult and Children's Sugary Drink Display's available for reservations. These displays
are eye catching at exhibits, schools, library, dental offices, clinics and just about anywhere

https://healthfund.org/a/kmerr23/?emci=cbdeb8c0-238e-ee11-8924-6045bdd47111&emdi=6d0e5ad0-308e-ee11-8924-6045bdd47111&ceid=448321
https://www.carequest.org/education/course/introduction-value-based-care-oral-health-moving-volume-value/overview?utm_campaign=Webinars&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=250308208&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_441S3-5136EtLs6HnjCfs5kRHcrUsuabbO_R3OnMKe6zF76JadMulEsle17WGHFI3GbZ3Np1lwUCzDVWbowg3ngDV4wUPiTKepneO8DGPUIKJRs4&utm_content=250311004&utm_source=hs_email
https://email.carequest.org/e3t/Ctc/GF+113/d2jdCv04/VVR6R17l0mslVqWxFS6_1_yVW1h36Dw51N0SPN2x86zl3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3lqW2zC6_474F3SNW3FkzQT52b5QhW4DYs0l6b9nJrN3Db9VZZR_NrW78QhPT96ZHGzW63bFHR7ztKm1W7HpNhP3cBwyvW8Cpk582SlCrcW7Kd2PD4jfgj6W73kPr_5Y7NW0W6DDrW12FQMVXW49fM1D8x5cJMVRXrnp8557yTW2mWCBw3PHGxhW7DtG8l4kYsNjW8TqsCL5-Yh2PW4shNpr52fvHrW2bVJsX4HGJvlW4G4xNR8mDqPXW7dKMXd6blQw5VQnckD713SgPN7fdbQ-fKQwVMvdylR8x0sMW5SNKdx2rs7f1W3KxZMz3vwt7DW2M0fvS1W9CzqW7zL31Y3FhHMJW7ZRg5K7BvWVPW4rZgNb4R7FhLW3R9q4z3kXdmPf6Z46wK04
https://email.carequest.org/e3t/Ctc/GF+113/d2jdCv04/VVR6R17l0mslVqWxFS6_1_yVW1h36Dw51N0SPN2x86zl3qgyTW95jsWP6lZ3lqW2zC6_474F3SNW3FkzQT52b5QhW4DYs0l6b9nJrN3Db9VZZR_NrW78QhPT96ZHGzW63bFHR7ztKm1W7HpNhP3cBwyvW8Cpk582SlCrcW7Kd2PD4jfgj6W73kPr_5Y7NW0W6DDrW12FQMVXW49fM1D8x5cJMVRXrnp8557yTW2mWCBw3PHGxhW7DtG8l4kYsNjW8TqsCL5-Yh2PW4shNpr52fvHrW2bVJsX4HGJvlW4G4xNR8mDqPXW7dKMXd6blQw5VQnckD713SgPN7fdbQ-fKQwVMvdylR8x0sMW5SNKdx2rs7f1W3KxZMz3vwt7DW2M0fvS1W9CzqW7zL31Y3FhHMJW7ZRg5K7BvWVPW4rZgNb4R7FhLW3R9q4z3kXdmPf6Z46wK04
https://email.carequest.org/e3t/Ctc/GF+113/d2jdCv04/VVR6R17l0mslVqWxFS6_1_yVW1h36Dw51N0SPN2x86xz5nR32W5BWr2F6lZ3mPVKjXxF5hYmhyW5L4bpf2Xm9-NW1WDTY97Ygp7zW6hNRDN2t4Pn3W7y5Whg5_T9T5W6bcyqy7QyK6SW1qYSWD1qKPSdW1vFZ3F7Xwg17W2b1MJH5J5BS0W8ktFDV6R7tzdN1Bj_Smbc10CN3ZLWpWZCnFYN3xW2sHFzPrTW2YJdKM8KtmDKVY_hdM7q03SQW68J8ZP4LZbMsW2fvqky4dSMcQW2jB6n_7p3SJRW2mNMcF25hvsXW6-K-m87DdhhzW38j2hC6G-8HWW7qY2GR5kMBBHW2S1-Jk8pm6fpVzYxTR8TGcMwW3FqDwJ78PSwyV2mNJC932Vy1W5y0_Tt55YklQW1n5z3Y3q4pTyW21CZFy7C5nq1W5KMb3H3cGKvBW7WbB7y3d8d_fW5SR7DF2MPBhZN4r041BzywFWW6cgtqZ4n31Yzf690Mvn04
https://email.carequest.org/e3t/Ctc/GF+113/d2jdCv04/VVR6R17l0mslVqWxFS6_1_yVW1h36Dw51N0SPN2x86xz5nR32W5BWr2F6lZ3mPVKjXxF5hYmhyW5L4bpf2Xm9-NW1WDTY97Ygp7zW6hNRDN2t4Pn3W7y5Whg5_T9T5W6bcyqy7QyK6SW1qYSWD1qKPSdW1vFZ3F7Xwg17W2b1MJH5J5BS0W8ktFDV6R7tzdN1Bj_Smbc10CN3ZLWpWZCnFYN3xW2sHFzPrTW2YJdKM8KtmDKVY_hdM7q03SQW68J8ZP4LZbMsW2fvqky4dSMcQW2jB6n_7p3SJRW2mNMcF25hvsXW6-K-m87DdhhzW38j2hC6G-8HWW7qY2GR5kMBBHW2S1-Jk8pm6fpVzYxTR8TGcMwW3FqDwJ78PSwyV2mNJC932Vy1W5y0_Tt55YklQW1n5z3Y3q4pTyW21CZFy7C5nq1W5KMb3H3cGKvBW7WbB7y3d8d_fW5SR7DF2MPBhZN4r041BzywFWW6cgtqZ4n31Yzf690Mvn04
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cCqWYCPjetlaEgMtxqd4lqEUSeA6Sf1OYSaCtyNiNyu0auBIvSIh2ArcOerDPNjaBDWWdXG8oUwgBtdMkFxthq8nnP4ZK6VDgMLI13bpcL8pWNSPOomIe4EfgoeqvL2mEAMH5ixqNfITEDJw7lXg8fKHr5Z1flPMA0aYJK7hGg_3CuwLwf-PGoh7lTIJT_fvjqz30FJlLxsLbgQHdglimOHCcwJ_JmYPyypKoa1JGunprSv39dy4aohyR-QU4L15YOdbPQsH2sRcRe3K9yCGB3nXithABwDjf5wfYbcFhs8=&c=UIDaDAPk4_ZXYs_O8vl-a09beYW4IDh0DdRHb-jbLgNT34XcZypw1g==&ch=9_ckK6HY-Fk2HjmpZdoe7oAAwTGlQRa2--fic5SJL8IxS1Y_pVhbag==
http://bit.ly/3L2Yz11
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you see them! We only have a limited amount so please sign up soon if
you're interested in reserving one. Click here to learn more about
sugary drink display reservations!

Follow Us

Oral Health Kansas • PO BOX 4567 • Topeka, KS 66604 
785.235.6039 phone • 785.233.5564 fax • info@oralhealthkansas.org 

Copyright 2023

http://www.oralhealthkansas.org/SugaryDrink.html
https://twitter.com/OralHealth_KS
https://twitter.com/OralHealth_KS
https://www.instagram.com/oralhealthks/
https://www.instagram.com/oralhealthks/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/2915638/profile
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/2915638/profile
mailto:info@oralhealthkansas.org

